
17th May 2024 

Home Languages 

We are in the process of planning 

how to use the grant we receive for 

children who attend our school for 

whom English is an additional          

language. Please let us know if your 

child speaks a different language at 

home or are bilingual (or even       

multilingual).         

Dates 

Attendance  

Your child needs to be in school to 

learn! 

 

Y1M—94% Y1C—89% 

Y2—91%  Y3—92% 

Y4—93%  Y4—93% 

Y5—90%          Y6—93% 

Year 6 have competed their SATs! We 

are so proud of how hard they have 

worked all year leading up to this. They 

have had a film day today (with plenty 

of treats) to celebrate. 

This week               

Reception have     

taken a keen      

interest in     

learning about 

how plants grow 

and caring for 

creatures they 

have found      

outside. They 

have been making 

the most of their 

newly                

extended outside 

area. 

This week Year 5 have been practising 

their retrieval skills in their reading  

sessions. They have been working with 

their learning partners to create true 

or false statements about the text.            

The Nursery children have loved 
watching the chicks hatch. On Monday 
ten eggs arrived and the children       
predicted what was inside; a bird, 
chick, crocodile, snake, spider, worm or 
maybe a grasshopper? On Tuesday, we 
noticed the first crack and were very 
lucky to watch our third chick hatch.  
We now have a family of ten little 
chicks which we are very excited about 
looking after next week.  

Dream Big, Fly High 

Staff are currently working hard planning 

our new curriculum for next year. Our 

new motto ‘Dream Big, Fly High’ will   

feature across all areas of the               

curriculum. The new school vision will be 

shared with everyone over the next few 

weeks. 

27/5/24—

31/5/24 

Half Term 

4/6/24 Class Photographs  

4/6/24—

10/6/24 

Book Fair 

5/6/24 PTFA—Quiz Night 

21/6/24 Inset Day 

27/6/24 Sports Day 

13/7/24 PTFA—Summer Fair 

19/7/24 Last day of term 

4/9/24 Back to school  

Message from the Head It has been a big week for Year 6 in 

school. A huge thank you to all year groups who have supported them         

amazingly.  They have been respectful by moving around the school quietly so 

not to disturb them and showing kindness to them at breaktime.  


